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Striking DSO musicians perform for Detroit
homeless
24 December 2010

   In the eleventh week of their strike against the DSO,
symphony musicians visited three homeless shelters in
the city of Detroit to perform Christmas music concerts.
The WSWS interviewed musicians and residents about
the experience.
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